
 

 

 

 
 

Y5/6: 100% WOW 

Y3/4: 98.4% Good 

Y1/2: 93.5% Below 

Reception: 79.5% Well 

below  
 

This week’s whole school 

attendance: 94.9% 

Well done! 
 

Yearly school attendance 

to date: 96.1%  

We are on the up! 

Well done! 
Target: 96.6% - Expected 

Standard for all schools.  

Poor attendance impacts 

negatively on your child’s 

potential and life chances. 

Dear Parents, Welcome to this week’s news….. 

We are in our final term of the school year, and what an incredible jouney the children and 

staff have been on so far!  It wont be long before the end of year preparations start.  Please 

check newsletters for transition, reports and end of year events. 

Year 6 SATS 

The time has arrived for our children in Year 6 to sparkle and show off all the knowledge they 

have acquired over the last few terms.  We are more than ready and wish them all the best of 

luck in all their tests next week.  Please can we remind all parents and Year 6, 2 and other 

year groups that attendance and punctuality next week are vital. Y6 children please arrive at 

8.15am. Thank you! 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Head Teacher’s Awards -for Topic Knowledge 

Imogen P - Mrs Jones 

Lewis J - Miss Stonehouse 

Summer K -Mrs Crame 

Cerys B —Mr Fairbridge 

Leon B - Mrs Norris 

 

Pen License—Caitlyn O 

 

 

 

 

Rock star of the week 

 is Mia Bedford 

(Year  1) 

 

 
 

 

 Half term Holidays  

Break up Friday 24th May (1 week) -Back to 

school on Monday 3rd June  

Break up for Summer Friday 19th July 19 

Nursery/2 Year provision break up Wednesday 

17th July 19 

 

 

  Working together to be the best we can be 

9.5.19 
  

 

 

Year 2 SATS 

For the last 2 weeks the Year 2 children have been busy doing 

their end of Key stage 1 tests.  The children have worked 

extremely hard and we are very proud of them.  The tests will 

continue all throughout May and finish at half term.  It is 

imperative that all our Year 2 children are in school during this 

vital testing period.  Thank you for your support.  

Attendance 

Please remember if your child is absent from school, please 

ring the office to let us know.  If your child is ill, please 

provide the office with medical evidence of appointments 

and medication etc.  

 

 

 

 

 

Sports Day 

Sports day this year will go ahead on Monday 17th 

June at 1pm.  The whole school will compete in 

sports day including our Nursery children right up 

to Year 6.   

 

Tennis- congratulations to the team who competed 

in the finals this week. Mrs Bell was so proud of 

you all and awarded you the Fair Play certificate. 

Keep smiling, do your 
best and remember 
these tests don’t 
measure your 
integrity, sense of 
humour or amazing 
imaginations!   


